From: wendi Mento

To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Wind farms

Date: Thursday, October 20, 2022 5:12:51 PM
Hello,

I am a resident of Long Beach island for 5 years now. My family and I travel up and down the Jersey coast for work,
shopping and casinos. My sister also resides in Brigantine with her family also of several years.

We feel the impact of these turbines first to the environment above and below sea level is Atrocious! Next is the real
estate of homes along the coast looking out at this pollution!

Thirdly,the life span, vibrations and salt air that will rot these turbines and fall into the ocean not to mention the cost
of maintenance is tremendous!!

We are not ready for all this “GREEN” YET!!!

All your doing is killing and polluting our only source of tourism. The reason people come to N.J.

Sad-Sad that New Jersey has to resort to this and not listen to its residence!!

Voting is the only way to fix this!!

Signed
Wendi Mento

Sent from my iPhone
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